Dr. Arp attends training at N.Y. surgeons conference

Special to Baxter Bulletin USA TODAY NETWORK

Eric A. Arp, D.P.M., FA.C.F.A.S. recently attended the 2nd annual International Foot & Ankle Conference in New York, N.Y. The conference featured the management of complex foot and ankle issues related to trauma, sports injuries and reconstructive procedures. The international conference drew MD's and DPM's from all over the United States as well as international locales and was sponsored by the Greater Pennsylvania Education Foundation.

Dr. Arp attended training sessions on the topics of Sports Injuries and Trauma, Ankle Instability, Reconstructive Procedures for Forefoot, Midfoot and Hindfoot, and Current Concepts in Bunion Treatment. He also attended a hands-on skills lab focusing on Forefoot and Midfoot Implants and Fixation.

"The International Foot & Ankle Conference provides an opportunity to learn from some of the greatest professionals in the field of Orthopaedic Sports Medicine and Podiatric Medicine and to explore the

most advanced treatment modalities," said Dr. Eric Arp.

Dr. Arp, a Baxter Regional Medical Center Foot and Ankle Surgeon, is Board Certified in Foot Surgery by the American Board of Podiatric Medicine and is a Fellow of the American College of Foot and Ankle Surgeons. He has been in practice in Mountain Home since 1996.

Dr. Arp treats patients at his Mountain Home and Harrison clinic locations, providing both surgical and non-surgical treatments for a wide variety of foot and ankle problems including painful arthritic conditions, diabetic foot conditions, flat foot and heel pain, ankle sprains and injuries, joint pain, bunions, hammertoes and nerve problems.

For more information on the podiatric services provided by Dr. Arp and the Arp Foot and Ankle Clinic, phone (870) 425-7363, visit the clinic at 801 South College Street in Mountain Home, Arkansas or, in Harrison stop in at 3108 Meadowmere Ln or call (870) 365-FOOT (3668). You can view the clinic's website at www.ArpFootandAnkle.com.



Dr. Eric Arp, Board Certified Foot Surgeon, attends the 2nd annual International Foot & Ankle Conference in New York City. SUBMITTED PHOTO